
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/9/2023 10:46:18 PM

First name: Gloria

Last name: Navan

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This pristine area would be severely and forever impacted by the Stibnite Gold project.  Our

country must take a firm stand against any more intrusive and destructive projects -- we have

no more of these lands to give to commerce, big money, and big business.  No matter how many

project developers promise faithfully that the project will not badly impact the land ... eventually,

destruction occurs.  Companies cannot continue to throw money at government to gain entry

into natural areas.

This project plans to reopen and expand former mine pits and would have a hazardous impact

on the land and wildlife and natural resources for years to come.

Many experts have testified to the destructive nature of this proposed project ... please seriously

consider denying the mine permit.  Perpetua is also responsible for cleaning the previous

project which was its responsibility.  The lack of cooperation by them in this instance is proof

of their lack of reliability.


